
From: 
Sen t :  27/07/2022 4:50:39 PM 
T o :  Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
S u b j e c t :  Submission - DA2021/2582 58 Whale  Beach Road, Avalon Beach 

Attention: Julie Edwards 

Our personal information is provided for  councils use only - please redact this information 
appropriately. 

We received the notice o f  amended plans for  the abovementioned DA with thanks. Also, thank you to 
Council for  taking our concerns into consideration. 

In relation t o  our concerns with stormwater management we note the changes t o  the plans i.e. the 
addition o f  2 x 10,000 litre tanks t o  the rear o f  the property. However, we are still concerned as t o  how 
the stormwater will be dealt with as there are no hydraulics engineers reports/recommendations 
posted on the council website nor is it detailed on the amended plans. 

Can you please advise if the stormwater collected in the t w o  tanks will be pumped back t o  Whale 
Beach Road as per council requirements for  stormwater, or an alternate method for disposal? 

We were advised by the owner that  stormwater was t o  be pumped t o  Whale Beach Road from a 
reservoir but see no evidence o f  this in the revised plans. 

Kind regards, 

2022/457483


